
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 30th January 2017 
 

TRANSITION FROM NURSERY TO RECEPTION 
Tuesday 28th February at 9:30 am 

Thursday 9th March at 2:30 pm 
 
We do hope your child has enjoyed their time at Hydesville Nursery and we look forward to welcoming them 
into our Reception class from this September. 
 
We would like to invite you to a forthcoming event which will give you the opportunity to find out more about 
your child’s transition into Reception.  These events will give you the chance to meet our Reception teachers 
and gain an insight into the curriculum that your child will follow.  There will be the opportunity to tour our 
Reception class and to ask any questions to our staff who will be involved in the continuation and progress 
of your child’s learning and development. 
 
You may be aware that we are experiencing a high level of enquiries from external parents choosing us as 
their first choice for their child’s Reception.  Please be assured that as a Nursery parent your place is secure 
in our Reception for September.  You will note that your contract with us assures you that Hydesville will 
provide continuous education for your child until they complete their secondary education.   
 
We do hope you will join us at one of our forthcoming transition events and we thank you for your continued 
support which is always appreciated.  Please indicate on the form below if you are able to join us and return 
to Mrs Smith by Friday 17th February. 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
 
Mrs Gill Whitehouse          Mrs Sam Smith 
Acting Headteacher (Head of Prep School)    Head of Nursery 
 

 
TRANSITION FROM NURSERY TO RECEPTION 
Tuesday 28th February at 9:30 am 
Thursday 9th March at 2:30 pm 
 
I/We* ………………………………………………………………. Will attend the Transition Meeting from 
Nursery to  
 
Reception on (please tick): 
 
28th February …………… 
9th March……………. 
 
Child’s Name …………………………………………………… 
 
Please return directly to Mrs S Smith by Friday 17th February 


